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RE: DOCKET NO. 990719-TC
Dear Ms. Maust:

The Division of Records and Reporting forwarded your letter dated July 27, 1999, concerning
the cancellation of your pay telephone certificate. First, a copy of the original order was pulled and
placed in the cancellation docket to show that you retumed your certificate. Therefore, no further
action is required on your part concerning returning your original certificate.

Second, you stated that you sent in your regulatory assessment fee payment several months
ago when you requested the cancellation. Our records show that on May 27, 1999, you mailed a
check for $63.00 for the past due regulatory assessment fees and penalty and interest charges. That
amount covered the 1998 regulatory assessment fees and statutory penalty and interest charges for
1996 and 1998. However, the Order issued July 23, 1999, cancelling your certificate states: .

In addition, under Section 364.336, Florida Statutes, certificate holders must pay a
M Y rainimum annual Regulatory Assessment Fee of $50 if the certificate was active
during any portion of the calendar year. A RAFs Return notice for 1999 will be
u‘f mailed to each of the above entities. Neither the cancellation of their certificates nor
See. the failure to receive their RAFs Return notice for 1999 shall relieve these entities

from their obligation to pay RAFs for 1999. (Emphasis added)

Your original request for cancellatlon was dated April 10, 1999 and recelved at the
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RE: DOCKET NO. 990719-TC
Dear Ms. Maust:

The Division of Records and Reporting forwarded your letter dated July 27, 1999, concerning
the cancellation of your pay telephone certificate. First, a copy of the original order was puiled and
placed in the cancellation docket to show that you returned your certificate. Therefore, no further
action is required on your part concerning returning your original certificate.

Second, you stated that you sent in your regulatory assessment fee payment several months
ago when you requested the cancellation. Our records show that on May 27, 1999, you mailed a
check for $63.00 for the past due regulatory assessment fees and penalty and interest charges. That
amount covered the 1998 regulatory assessment fees and statutory penalty and interest charges for
1996 and 1998. However, the Order issued July 23, 1999, cancelling your certificate states:

In addition, under Section 364.336, Florida Statutes, certificate holders must pay a
minimum annual Regulatory Assessment Fee of $50 if the certificate was active
during any portion of the calendar year. A RAFs Return notice for 1999 will be
mailed to each of the above entities. Neither the cancellation of their certificates nor
the failure to receive their RAFs Return notice for 1999 shall relieve these entities
from their obligation to pay RAFs for 1999. (Emphasis added)

Your original request for cancellation was dated April 10, 1999 and received at the
Commission on April 14, 1999. Even though you may have never gone into the pay telephone
business, your certificate was active. Therefore, the 1999 fees will become due January 31, 2000.
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I hope this answers your questions. If you wish to discuss this, please let me know. I can be
reached at (850) 413-6502-vcice, (850) 413-6503-fax, and by internet e-mail at
pisler@psc.state.fl.us.

Sincerely,
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Paula J. Isler, Research Assistant
Bureau of Service Evaluation & Compliance



